
 

  

 
 

Golden Sun Mining Announces Planned Name Change To Pan American 

Energy Corp. (CSE: PNRG) 

July 14, 2022 

VANCOUVER, B.C. – Golden Sun Mining Corp. (CSE : GSU; OTC PINK: GSUXF), (“GSU” or the 

“Company”), is pleased to announce that it plans to change its name from “Golden Sun Mining Corp.” to 

“Pan American Energy Corp.”, and its ticker symbol from “GSU” to “PNRG”, subject to the approval of 

the Canadian Securities Exchange (the “CSE”). The Company expects the name and ticker changes to take 

effect on July 15, 2022, and for its common shares to begin trading on the CSE under the new name and 

new ticker symbol on such date. 

About Golden Sun Mining Corp. 

Golden Sun Mining Corp. is an exploration stage company engaged principally in the acquisition, 

exploration, and development of mineral properties in North and South America. Its flagship asset, The 

Green Energy Lithium Project, is located in the Paradox Basin, Utah, an area with historical oil and gas 

sample data showcasing promising and accessible super saturated resource containing brine. The property 

is surrounded by an industry peer with proven and indicated lithium and other recoverable resources 

including bromine, iodine, and others. The Company is actively targeting property acquisition and joint 

venture opportunities across North and South America. 
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Chief Executive Officer and Director 

 

For further information, please contact the Company at:  

 

T: 587-885-5970  

E. mining.goldensun@gmail.com 

 

Forward-Looking Statements 

 

This news release includes forward-looking statements that are subject to risks and uncertainties, including 

with respect to the expected timing of its name and ticker symbol changes. All statements within, other than 

statements of historical fact, are to be considered forward-looking. The Company provides forward-looking 

statements for the purpose of conveying information about current expectations and plans relating to the 

future and readers are cautioned that such statements may not be appropriate for other purposes. By its 

nature, this information is subject to inherent risks and uncertainties that may be general or specific and 

which give rise to the possibility that expectations, forecasts, predictions, projections or conclusions will 

not prove to be accurate, that assumptions may not be correct and that objectives, strategic goals and 

priorities will not be achieved. These risks and uncertainties include but are not limited those identified 

and reported in the Company’s public filings under the Company’s SEDAR profile at www.sedar.com. 

Although the Company has attempted to identify important factors that could cause actual actions, events 

or results to differ materially from those described in forward-looking information, there may be other 

factors that cause actions, events or results not to be as anticipated, estimated or intended. There can be 

no assurance that such information will prove to be accurate as actual results and future events could differ 

materially from those anticipated in such statements. The Company disclaims any intention or obligation 



 

 

  
 

 
 

to update or revise any forward-looking information, whether as a result of new information, future events 

or otherwise unless required by law. 

 

The CSE has not reviewed, approved or disapproved the content of this press release 

 

 


